
On Thursday, January 12, 2017 Gigante Productions and Company 
will be coming to the PVMS Music Room to take our annual 
band/chorus pictures! 

Details: 
Attached you will find a brochure of package options for the pictures that will be taken.  They 
will be taking both individual and group pictures and both will be available for purchase.  
You may fill out the form that is sent on the week of the pictures and send in your money 
orders.  Packages will also be available for purchase after picture day.  

 

Please plan to wear your winter concert uniform for pictures on January 12, 2017.  
Pictures will be taken during class periods and band students will be holding their 
instruments.  If you have any other questions regarding picture day for the music 
department, please contact Mrs. Richardson at mlrichar@pasco.k12.fl.us 
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